

Continental School District No. 39

Governing Board
Andrew McGibbon, President
Sergio Arellano, Clerk
Shelley Kais, Member
Stephen Oesterle, Member

Richard Ulery, Member

Administration

Roxana Rico, Superintendent DeAnna Cuevas, Principal Steven Lathen, Director of Student Services Stacy Matthews, Director of Business Services Address

1991 E. White House Canyon Road Green Valley, Arizona 85614 Telephone: 520.625.4581 Fax: 520.648.2569

http://www.continentalesd.org

March 15, 2020

Dear Continental Families,

On Sunday, March 15, 2020, Governor Ducey and State Superintendent Kathy Hoffman jointly announced the closure of all Arizona schools from March 16, 2020, through Friday, March 27, 2020.

The Arizona Department of Education will meet on Monday, March 16 at 1:00pm to discuss logistics; staff implications, school lunch program and continued instruction for students. We will release updates and plans for staff, students, and families throughout the week.

Once again, thank you for your continued support and trust during these challenging times. We will work through them together.

Take care.

Roxana D. Rico Superintendent

Continental School District No. 39